The O. U. Women's



August, 1993

Dear O.U. Women,

Our first O.U. Women's Club meeting is Saturday, August 28th at 9:30 a.m. Come join us for brunch at Norma Bird's, 2111 Old Highway 50, Ottawa (2 1/2 miles west of the former Hill House Restaurant), for a time to greet old friends and get acquainted with new ones.

The O.U. Women's Club offers women employed by the University and wives of male employees an opportunity for fellowship and service to the University. Again this year, our monthly programs will feature Ottawa University students, faculty and staff. They will give us an opportunity to learn more about what's happening at O.U.

The Marjorie Martin Scholarships, our main project, are awarded to several women students yearly. The scholarships are funded by our \$5.00 annual dues and our baking for student care packages which are ordered by parents. Many women who cannot attend meetings support the club by paying their dues and doing occasional baking for care packages.

We hope to see you on August 28th. If you can't join us for brunch, dues may be sent to Sandy Seeley, O.U. Box 32.

Sincerely,

The O.U. Women's Club Officers

President, Marcia Eaton
First Vice President, Norma Bird
Second Vice President, Theresa Cummings
Secretary, Jan Roberts
Treasurer, Sandy Seeley
Courtesy, Alice Jo DeFries
Care Packages, Karen Peterson

